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Winter Park and Trail Conditions

Summary

With the recent heavy rains and winds, the City of Nanaimo’s Parks, Recreation and Environment Department
would like to remind the public to be careful and use caution when using trails, boardwalks, stairs and bridges.
Many of the trails and even playground equipment are wet and slippery this time of year. In addition, the recent
weather systems have led to broken branches and other debris on the trails and in the parks making the terrain
hazardous.

To report concerns or issues in the parks and on the trails, please contact Nanaimo Parks, Recreation and
Environment at 250-756-5200 or email askpre@nanaimo.ca.

Strategic Link: Taking Responsibility

Key Points

e The City of Nanaimo’s Parks, Recreation and Environment Department reminds the public to be careful and
use caution when using trails, boardwalks, stairs and bridges.

e To report concerns or issues in the parks and on the trails, please contact Nanaimo Parks, Recreation and
Environment at 250-756-5200 or email askpre@nanaimo.ca.

Quotes

"We want to encourage all users of the parks and trails to use caution and to be aware of the conditions that
come as a result of the unpredictable weather we often see this time of year. With our recent heavy rains and
winds, we are getting lots of reports of broken branches, exposed roots and leaning trees. City crews will work to
clear debris from parks and trails as quickly as possible, but please be careful."

Al Britton
Manager, Park Operations
City of Nanaimo
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Contact:

Al Britton

Manager, Parks Operations
City of Nanaimo
Al.Britton@nanaimo.ca
250-755-7505

View the online edition for more information -
http://cnan.ca/1yE90sW
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https://www.nanaimo.ca/NewsReleases/NR141211WinterParkAndTrailConditions.html

